
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

QUORUM NOTICE  

 

SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2021 @ 10:30 AM 

 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that a possible quorum of the Walworth Town Board and Town 

Plan Commission could occur for Joe Abell’s visitation and funeral services located at United 

Church of Christ, 111 Fremont Street, Walworth, WI on SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 25, 2021 

@ 10:30 AM. 

 

NO OFFICIAL ACTION WILL BE TAKEN AT THIS MEETING. 

If questions, please contact Clerk-Treasurer Marie Baker @ 262-275-9800  

 

Upon reasonable notice, efforts will be made to accommodate the needs of disabled individuals. For additional 

information or to request this service, please contact the Town Clerk-Treasurer @ 262-275-9800, 

clerk@townofwalworth.com or P.O. Box 386, Walworth, WI 53184. 

 

POSTED: September 23, 2021 

 

 
 

 


